
Report from the Education Committee 
Wednesday, June 3, 2020 
 
 

TOPICS: 
Open Letter 
Restart Plan Update 
Course addition 
 

 
OPEN LETTER – Board Chair Charlene McKay opened the meeting with a statement 
acknowledging the civil rights movement taking place across the United States, Canada 
and around the world.  
 
Open letter to the Nanaimo-Ladysmith community 
 
Watch the message from the public meeting 
 

 
RESTART PLAN – Assistant Superintendents Laura Tait and Don Balcombe provided an 
update on the return of students to in-class learning.  
 
Watch the update 

 

 
COURSE ADDITION – The Committee recommends that the Board approve Social 
Emotional Learning 11 as a Board/Authority authorized course.  
 
Watch the presentation 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
 

 

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Open-letter-from-the-Board-June-3-2020.pdf
https://youtu.be/dekSkIiThyo?t=66
https://youtu.be/dekSkIiThyo?t=421
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Board_Course-Social_Emotional_Learning-Education_Committee-June32020.pdf
https://youtu.be/dekSkIiThyo?t=3692
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca

